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The Committee on Ethics (Committee) continued to fulfill its responsibilities to advise and 
educate Members and staff on the laws, rules, and standards of conduct. As a general matter, the 
Committee’s activities in receiving and responding to requests for advice from House Members 
and staff are conducted on a confidential basis. In January 2024, the Committee responded to 
nearly 1,600 phone calls and email messages seeking advice, and participated in many informal 
meetings with Members, House staff, and outside individuals or groups regarding specific ethics 
matters. The Committee also received 58 requests for formal advisory opinions. 

In accordance with the Rules of the House of Representatives for the 118th Congress, the 
Committee continued to review and approve requests to accept privately-sponsored, officially-
connected travel. The Committee received and reviewed 543 new travel requests in January 2024 
for travel beginning in January or later. One hundred and thirty-eight House employees traveled 
on a Committee-approved, privately-sponsored, officially-connected trip within the month of 
January. 

The Committee is required under House rules to offer mandatory annual ethics training to 
each Member, Delegate, Resident Commissioner, officer, and employee of the House. The 
Committee is working to modernize its guidance in both substance and method of delivery. The 
Committee continued to provide training in January through live and on-demand offerings. Nine 
individuals attended the live in-person Ethics training hosted by the Committee on January 19. The 
calendar of live in-person training opportunities is available here. 

As part of an effort to better promote compliance through clear and effective guidance, on 
January 17, the Committee issued a Pink Sheet detailing the 2024 Outside Earned Income Limit 
and Salaries Triggering the Financial Disclosure Requirement and Post-Employment Restrictions, 
which can be found here. On January 19, the Committee issued a reporting reminder to members 
and House staff regarding the Foreign Gifts and Decorations Act CY 2023 regulations put out by 
the Committee. Prior general advisories and pink sheets are available here. 

Pursuant to Committee Rule 7, the Committee released one public statement regarding 
Representative Jamaal Bowman in January 2024. The Statement of the Chair and Ranking Member 
regarding Rep. Bowman is available here. Prior public statements are available here.  

The Committee issued a summary of its activities for December 2023 directed to the 
Committee on House Administration. This statement is publicly available on the Committee on 
House Administration’s website. 

### 

https://ethics.house.gov/events
https://ethics.house.gov/financial-disclosure/financial-disclosure-pink-sheets/2024-outside-earned-income-limit-and-salaries
https://ethics.house.gov/reports/general-advisories
https://ethics.house.gov/press-releases/statement-chairman-and-ranking-member-committee-ethics-regarding-representative-78
https://ethics.house.gov/media-center












REPORT ON TRAVEL PERFORMED

118TH CONGRESS - 1st SESSION
Committee Staff

Name of Traveler Dates of Travel

Purpose of Travel

 (Location) Lodging Costs Transportation

Registration 

Fee

Meals & 

Incidentals Total

Caroline Taylor 1/10/24 - 1/11/24 Investigation (FL) $242.17 $268.20 $0.00 $145.22 $655.59

Sydney Bellowar 1/10/24 - 1/11/24 Investigation (FL) $276.25 $184.10 $0.00 $102.18 $562.53


